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Union Freedom Justice would like to remind you
to vote in this coming election; Not just for us in the Union election that is held after November 17th,
but the NY Governor Election, as well as Local Elections. What transpired since the beginning of the
Biden administration has desecrated your financial stability, caused irreparable harm to your families,
and threated the very nature of our business.

While the Nation Shut down causing undo stress onto you and your families, this Union
administration forgot the most fundamental and important task, TO REPRESENT YOU AND YOUR
RIGHT TO WORK. Throughout the entire pandemic, the only notable communication from Truth and
Justice, was yielding to Government overreach, allowing them to stomp on your rights of choice, and
freedom of beliefs. No matter what side of the isle you are on, no matter what nationality, religion,
creed, or background, you are ALL MEMBERS OF LOCAL 1-2 and you have a right to be represented
with dignity and integrity!

When the Nation and New York public was told to shelter at home, the streets lay vacant and
bare, YOU went to work. When others were told it was too dangerous to go outside, as the unknown
reached its zenith, YOU went to work! You were, are, and will always be ESSENTIAL!

When Con Edison told us, you are not wanted because of your ideologies, your beliefs, your
creeds, or your religions, which is the epitome of discrimination! Union Freedom Justice would have
never formed if the current party (Truth and Justice) did their only job; Represent all workers! It is
time to have your voice heard and to vote your passions, your ideals, and your creeds! Please Vote
Union Freedom Justice this coming election. As we press on towards a pragmatic future, we endeavor
for a new horizon to renew the Union ideals of fair representation to all members!

Vote UFJ

Respectfully,
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CONNECT with us via Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter!

QUESTIONS, email us @ UnionFreedomiustice@gmail.com




